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QEGS FRIENDS, PARENTS & TEACHERS ASSOCIATION (FPTA) 

REGISTERED CHARITY NO: 1092802 
 
Dear Friends, Parents, Carers & Staff, 

 
200 Club 

MONTHLY CASH PRIZE DRAW 
September 2017 to August 2018 

 
We will be running our next successful 200 Club from September 2017 to August 2018. 
Tickets will be £12 each (£1 per month). 
 
The draw will take place monthly at FPTA meetings. 
Due to collection of money and administration, there will be two draws at the October FPTA meeting, one for 
September and one for October. 
 
Two draws will take place at the July FPTA meeting, to cover July and August. 
 
Winners will be contacted, and a list of the winners will be published on the FPTA page of the QEGS website. 
 
Payment is now through Parent Pay. 
 
PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED BY SEPTEMBER 29th, 2017 IN ORDER TO BE ELIGIBLE TO BE INCLUDED IN THE 
DRAW. 
 
Good Luck and thank you for your support. 
 
QEGS FPTA 
 
If you have any queries please contact: 
Monty.stuartmonteith@gmail.com 
Chair QEGS FPTA 

mailto:Monty.stuartmonteith@gmail.com

